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17 February 2025 
 
 
James 
fyi-request-30083-c749ccfc@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe James 
 
Request for information 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), received on 13/02/2025. You 
requested: 
 

Please provide the costs of legal counsel involved in the prosecution of Liz 
Gunn for the Auckland Airport assault incident that was recently overturned 
by the High court. 
 
This should include any outside counsel required for the High Court hearing. 
 
Please provide total hours spent on the case by legal counsel. 

 
We have transferred your request to the Crown Law Office.  
 
The information to which your request relates is not held by Police but is believed to be 
held by the other agency. In these circumstances, we are required by section 14 of the 
OIA to transfer your request. 
 
The Crown Law Office  will respond to your request directly. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

 

 

Tess TKL015 
Supervisor 
New Zealand Police 


